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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Staff details and IT contractor 
spend. 
 
You asked:  
1. The CIO (Chief Information Office) / Acting CIO / IT Manager / Head of 
Technology: Name, Surname, Work Email Address & Work Contact Number. 
2. The Procurement / IT Procurement: Name, Surname, Work Email Address 
& Work Contact Number. 
3. IT Contracted Labour Spend 2022 & amount of Contractors and Temporary 
Contingency Staff 
4. IT Contracted Labour Budget 2023 & amount of Contractors and 
Temporary Contingency Staff 
 
Trust response: 
1. The Trust follows guidance issued by the Information Commissioner’s 
Office on the disclosure of personal data including direct contact details.  
Information relating to staff that is not currently publicly available on our 
website will not be released under Freedom of Information Act 2000 Section 
40(2) (personal information) as it relates to the personal information of 
employees. 
 
The Trust Executive structure chart is available on the Trust website 
www.mtw.nhs.uk  
 
To contact members of the board, please contact the Executive secretarial 
team on telephone 01622 226412. 
2. The Trust follows guidance issued by the Information Commissioner’s 
Office on the disclosure of personal data including direct contact details.  
Information relating to staff that is not currently publicly available on our 

http://www.mtw.nhs.uk/
http://www.mtw.nhs.uk/


website will not be released under Freedom of Information Act 2000 Section 
40(2) (personal information) as it relates to the personal information of 
employees. 
3. IT Contracted Labour Spend 2022 – 1,778,135 
4. IT Contracted Labour Budget 2023 – 851,386 
The number of contractors and temporary staff that these figures apply to is 
not held centrally and would require the manual amalgamation and checking 
of information from different sources. The Trust has estimated that it will cost 
more than the appropriate limit to consider this part of your request.  The 
appropriate limit is specified in regulations and represents the estimated cost 
of one person spending 3½ working days in determining whether the Trust 
holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.  
Under Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the Trust is not 
obliged to comply with this part of your request and we will not be processing 
this part of your request further. 
 


